
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First of all, Namaste and Tashi Dhelek on behalf of all Maitri-Griha family. Here we have 

prepared a Newsletter for 2021. We are very happy to inform you about the project and activities 

at our Project. Also, you all are willing to know about the progress of Maitri-Griha. We do hope 

you will enjoy reading this Newsletter. All the children are doing good along with the staffs. We 

believe, even in this critical time, being children at Day care center helps the children to enjoy 

their time and learn something together with their friends. For some time, being alone at home 

with parents were affecting their mental health.  

 

 

 

In the year 2021, Nepal was hit by a second wave of pandemic, this might happen again very 

soon. It was hard time for all the Nepali people and also for Maitri-Griha. At this moment we 

couldn’t run project and bring the children at Maitri-Griha. We delivered materials at home and 

we supported their parents to participate. At that difficult time Maitri-Griha distribute food 

packages to the needy families and important medical supply in the remote area of Nepal. 

But after the lockdown was over, we brought back the children at Maitri-Griha and started 

regular activities. Recently there are twelve children, out of them two had left our day care 

center and now we have ten children. four of them are in Advance class and six of them are in 

basic class. Some of the families left Kathmandu and went back to Village due to Covid-19, 

they are not sure when they will come back. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Out Door activities of Basic class                                 Advance class boys playing memory game 

Maitri - Griha 

Class Activities 2021 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            Shailesh Tamang getting physio 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               Dish washing activities                         Anish lama making Candle                Outing Program  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extra Activities 



 

 

 

In November we need to reconstruct the wall of Maitri-Griha. One of our Neighbor built new 

house next to Maitri-Griha in 2021. The height of our wall was very tall for the next house and 

it was risky for them. As well as the wall was badly cracked in the middle, so the wall may fall 

next to house any time and may cause big casualties anytime, so before it happens, we 

reconstruct the wall and fix with steel fence.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, thank you for your great help. Without your generous support, we would not be able to 

help all those needy people. This year 2021 was really hard time for all of us. Two years have 

been very hard for us, but our cooperation for the project has really changed the life of all 

these children. Goals and vision of Maitri-Griha still on right way, we are thankful for you.  

We do really appreciate your support for the project, your great support motivates us to work 

harder and we give our best to keep this project alive. Once again for you all, from the bottom 

of our heart, “THANK YOU” 

 

 

 

We would like to thank all Institutions, organizations, sponsors, well-wishers, volunteers and 
friends of “Maitri-Griha” for your support and co-operation during this pandemic. We need your 
love and support further in coming days. 
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